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CLOSING BULLETIN ADVERTISEMENT 

 

 
Today marks the close of the 2019 Annual 

Eparchial Appeal.  Our Parish, the Eparchy & The 

Ukrainian Catholic Foundation of Saskatchewan 

want to say an ENORMOUS THANK YOU to all who 

have made a gift to this Annual Eparchial Appeal 

to support the Eparchial Ministries & Programs.  

Please be confidently assured that your gift will be 

used to support ministries and programs that were 

identified in the 2019 Annual Eparchial Appeal 

literature.   

If you have not yet made your pledge/gift, there is 

still time to do so.  We recognize that there many 

worthy charitable causes that you can support.  

However, for sustaining our faith, there aren’t 

many that are as important or as critical as the 

support of our Ukrainian Catholic Church in 

Saskatchewan.  We ask you to prayerfully, and 

with faith, please consider making a gift to the 

Appeal.   

Thank you again for your generosity and for your 

attentiveness to our call for funds to the 2019 

Annual Eparchial Appeal.  May God Bless you 

abundantly with his Grace, Mercy and Blessings.  

A full report of the funds raised in the 2019 Annual 

Eparchial Appeal will be provided just as soon as 

the final accounting is completed.  

If you have any questions or comments regarding 

the Eparchial Appeal or the Foundation itself, 

please contact our office at 306-653-0138, Ext 223.   

 

Ukrainian Catholic Foundation of 

Saskatchewan 

www.ucfsask.org. 

 


